WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 19™ 2012

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK

Monday: Regular Schedule
Tuesday: Assembly Schedule
Wednesday: Regular Schedule
Thursday: Regular Schedule
Friday: Regular Schedule
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College Tuesday:
Wear your college gear!

Attention all students
parking on campus!!!

You must have your permit visible and
posted in the rear mirror (not flipped
over or behind another permit)

If someone is parked in your spot. You
need to report that person. Please do so
in House B or email us at
mbuckley@bhusd.org

You must park in your assigned
parking spot (Not in the visitor, staff
parking or reserved spaces - LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270
and 273-278)

Fridays are Norman Pride Days! e You may be subject to being ticketed if
Wear your orange and black!
Go Normans!

you violate any of the above rules

TEACHERS kindly distribute Library overdue notices this week, and encourage students to return/renew
materials before Winter Break. Thank you!

Community Service deadline for Fall 2012 credit: = Community Service cards for hours performed during the
summer/fall semesters must be completed (signatures, locations, date(s) of volunteer work, etc.) and turned in to
the main office by Thursday, January 17, 2013. See Mr. Hayne (rm. 221) if you have any questions.

This past Friday and Saturday, the BHHS Wrestling Team competed at the (very tough, 2 Day, 64 Man Bracket
per Weight Class) Louie Madrigal West Coast Classic Wrestling Tournament. BHHS has never had a Finalist—the
highest placement until now was Armand Farrokh [3rd in 2011]. This year, BHHS is proud to announce that we
had our first finalist.... and Champion!—Senior Dakota Anderson at 145lbs. This is a tremendous
accomplishment. Congratulations to Dakota, and to the Athletic Department and BHHS Administration, for this
notable achievement.

Science Team meeting today in Room S404.

Girls Soccer Team Fund Raiser

Please join Head Coach Ryan Franks and the girls soccer teams for their first fund raiser and get together of 2013.
Saturday January 5

Roni's Diner 9911 Santa Monica Blvd.

The Jr. Varsity and Varsity soccer teams both have games on Saturday January 5, and we invite everyone to

join them immediately following the last game to meet at Roni's Diner between 3:30 - 7:30p.m
25% of all sales will be donated to the Girls Soccer Teams. Hope to see you there!



BHHS Winter Orchestra Concert — Norman Nation, please come and support your fellow students by attending
the BHHS Winter Orchestra Concert on Thursday, December, 20t! at 7:30pm in the Peter’s Auditorium.
The Concert and Chamber Orchestra will perform cool music from Mozart, Sibelius, and Albinoni, as well as
some holiday favorites. Admission is a $3 suggested donation for each student. Get in the holiday spirit and
come to this performance!

MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to
work with elementary school children having social and/or academic difficulties. For more info contact Adrienne
Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810

Help Hawthorne School!

Hawthorne School has been nominated for a grant from The Clorox Company in hopes of securing up to $50,000
in funding. We are asking our extended Hawthorne community to show its support. Anyone who is 13 years of age
or older can vote once a day online and once a day by text messaging.

PLEASE VOTE DAILY FROM NOW UNTIL DECEMBER 19 TO HELP OUR SCHOOL WIN.

TEXT 1813pbf to 95248. or
VISIT THE WEBSITE https://powerabrightfuture.clorox.com/nominees/detail/?nid=1813

PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY AND POST THIS INFORMATION ON
YOUR FACEBOOK PAGE.

FIDM Fashion Club will meet on Thursday, Dec. 20 in room 129 at lunch.

Can you be certain that 'nothing is certain'? Can it be possible that 'nothing is impossible'? Do you enjoy
wondering about questions that have no answer? If so, come to Philosophy Club on Mondays and Wednesdays,
room s216, at lunch.

THE VOICES AROUND THE WORLD submission DEADLINE HAS BEEN EXTENDED to WED. JAN. 16, 2013.
All submissions will be turned in to Dr. R. Ramsey in Room 238 or in her mailbox in the Main office.
Writers and Artists, this is a great opportunity to share your creative genius!
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BHHS 2013 Swim Team Try-outs will be held on Dec 18 & 19 at 6 am in the Swim Gym for new and returning
swimmers. You must attend both days. All paper work must be turned in BEFORE trying out. No paperwork = no
try out. Questions? Please see Coach Bowie or Fegan in the Swim Gym Area.
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Attention Senior Writers: There will be an informational meeting about this year’s Charlie Award for creative
writing at lunch in Room 122 on Wednesday 12/5, and Friday 12/7. The deadline for all creative writing portfolios
this year is February 14th; portfolios must be submitted electronically. Come to the meeting for more information
about submission procedures and requirements.
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